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Town of Lancaster 

Board of Assessors 

 

 
REGULAR MEETING 

June 18, 2019 

Prescott Conference Room 1
St

 Floor 

 

Members attended: Michael Burke Sr. 

                                 Debra Sanders 

                                  

Meeting came to order at 2:00 P.M. 

 

Meeting minutes for April 23, 2019 approved. 

 

The board received 1RFP assessment contact for Fiscal Year 2020 thru 2022. The company that submitted the RFP was 

Regional Resource Group. The Board opened the contract proposal and after review of the proposal M Burke made a 

motion to except the contract for Fiscal Year 2020 thru 2022, D Sanders second the motion and it was unanimous. 

 

3 ABC applications for Fiscal Year 2020 reviewed. Application for World Farm Inc. was denied due to incomplete 

information 

 
M Burke Sr. adjourned the meeting at 3:37 P.M. 
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